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  Parrots For Dummies Nikki Moustaki,2021-02-17 Repeat after me: Parrots aren’t just for pirates! While parrots
have a historical reputation for being a pirate's best friend, in the modern-day U.S.—where birds are the nation’s
third most popular household pet-thousands of landlubbers are in on the act! And that’s not surprising—parrots are
as affectionate, friendly, and fun to be with as a dog or cat. They are also relatively low-maintenance, with no
rude 5 a.m. awakenings with demands for food or punishing walks. Renowned avian care and behavior consultant Nikki
Moustaki is your friendly guide to the colorful world of this intelligent and chatty pet. In this book, you'll be
introduced to the vibrant diversity of the parrot world, which covers a wide variety of Psittacidae family
members, including macaws, cockatiels, and parakeets. You'll also learn the best ways to choose, care for, and
love your resplendently feathered companion. Pick your perfect parrot Devour the latest on nutrition Tame and
train Make the perfect home Whether you're just setting out in the parrot world or are a seasoned voyager on the
parrot-y seas, this 2nd edition of Parrots For Dummies has something for you and your pet—and will repay the hard-
won pirate gold you spent on it a thousand times over!
  Guide to a Well-behaved Parrot Mattie Sue Athan,1999 wners can overcome parrot problems such as screaming,
biting, and feather chewing with this invaluable reference. Here too is expert information on feeding, bathing,
communicating, proper equipment, plus safe interactions with children and other pets. Twenty-eight full-color
photos and line drawings.
  The parrot-keeper's guide, by an experienced dealer Parrot-keeper,1851
  Parrot Culture Bruce Thomas Boehrer,2015-11-02 After completing his conquest of the Persian empire, Alexander
the Great maneuvered his army across the Hindu Kush and into India. During his two years there, he traveled from
dry frigid mountains to humid tropical lowlands and then back across one of the most punishing deserts on the
planet. He fought a series of desperate battles against strange foes mounted on war-elephants, suffering wounds
that nearly killed him. And when he eventually turned homeward, he brought with him specimens of a rare, magical
species, a bird that could speak with a human voice. Introduced to Europe by Alexander, parrots were quickly
embraced by Western culture as exotic and astonishing, full of marvelous powers, and close to the gods. Over the
centuries they would become objects of veneration or figures of folly, creatures prized for their wit—or their
place on the dinner table. Ultimately, they would become emblematic of the West's interaction with the world at
large. Identifying a deeply rooted obsession with these beautiful and loquacious birds, Bruce Thomas Boehrer
provides the first account of parrots and their impact on the Western world. Parrot Culture: Our 2500-Year-Long
Fascination with the World's Most Talkative Bird traces the unusual history of parrots from their introduction in
the Graeco-Roman world as items of oriental luxury, through the great age of New World exploration, to the
contemporary ecological crisis of globalism. Boehrer identifies the poignant irony in the way parrots became
ubiquitous as symbols and mascots, while suffering near extinction at the hands of those who desired them.
Exploring their presence and meanings in the art, literature, and history of Western civilization, Parrot Culture
also celebrates the beauty, intelligence, and personality of these birds, whose fate will say as much about us and
the world we have created as it will about them.
  My Parrot, My Friend Bonnie Munro Doane,Thomas Qualkinbush,2008-04-21 My Parrot, My Friend is a straightforward
book that addresses a growing need for parrot owners and their birds. When difficulties develop in the home, or a
clash in avian and human natures makes for unhappy birds and angry owners, many times the sad consequence is
painful termination of what could have been a long-term, joyful relationship. Happily, there is an effective
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remedy and it lies in a program of behavior modification. That program is fully detailed in this well-written,
wonderfully detailed text. In addition, the text helps readers to find the right bird so problems can be
sidestepped altogether, and it explains which birds not to consider and why. My Parrot, My Friend shows how
parrots grow and develop, and how behavioral problems can start. The book explains behavioral modification, how it
works, and how to apply it in specific situations. Case studies and an examination of pertinent issues add
considerable interest to the text. These and other special features make this one of the most indispensable
reference books you will ever use. My Parrot, My Friend is the first book to approach the subject in such depth
for the lay reader. It will make a significant difference in how pet owners view and relate to their birds and
will point the way to happy endings where once there were none.
  Thinking Like a Parrot Alan B. Bond,Judy Diamond,2021-12-06 From two experts on wild parrot cognition, a close
look at the intelligence, social behavior, and conservation of these widely threatened birds. People form enduring
emotional bonds with other animal species, such as dogs, cats, and horses. For the most part, these are
domesticated animals, with one notable exception: many people form close and supportive relationships with
parrots, even though these amusing and curious birds remain thoroughly wild creatures. What enables this unique
group of animals to form social bonds with people, and what does this mean for their survival? In Thinking like a
Parrot, Alan B. Bond and Judy Diamond look beyond much of the standard work on captive parrots to the mischievous,
inquisitive, and astonishingly vocal parrots of the wild. Focusing on the psychology and ecology of wild parrots,
Bond and Diamond document their distinctive social behavior, sophisticated cognition, and extraordinary vocal
abilities. Also included are short vignettes—field notes on the natural history and behavior of both rare and
widely distributed species, from the neotropical crimson-fronted parakeet to New Zealand’s flightless, ground-
dwelling kākāpō. This composite approach makes clear that the behavior of captive parrots is grounded in the
birds’ wild ecology and evolution, revealing that parrots’ ability to bond with people is an evolutionary
accident, a by-product of the intense sociality and flexible behavior that characterize their lives. Despite their
adaptability and intelligence, however, nearly all large parrot species are rare, threatened, or endangered. To
successfully manage and restore these wild populations, Bond and Diamond argue, we must develop a fuller
understanding of their biology and the complex set of ecological and behavioral traits that has led to their
vulnerability. Spanning the global distribution of parrot species, Thinking like a Parrot is rich with surprising
insights into parrot intelligence, flexibility, and—even in the face of threats—resilience.
  Parrot Paul Carter,2006-03-01 One of the more nonconformist figures in the animal kingdom, the parrot is linked
to humans by its ability to speak—a trait many have found unsettling, though this discomfort is offset by its
gorgeous plumage, which makes it one of the most popular members of the avian family. Unlike previous studies that
have treated parrots as simply a curious oddity, Paul Carter offers here in Parrot a thoughtful yet spirited
consideration of the natural and cultural history of parrots, discussing parrot portraiture, the role and
significance of parrots' mimicry in human culture, and parrot conservation, as well the parrot's role in
literature, folklore and mythology, film, and television worldwide. Parrot takes three different approaches to the
squawker: the first section, Parrotics, examines the historical, cultural, and scientific classification of
parrots; Parroternalia, the second part, looks at the association of parrots with the different languages, ages,
tastes, and dreams of society; and, finally, Parrotology investigates what the mimicry of parrots reveals about
our own systems of communication. Humorously written and wide-ranging in scope, this volume takes readers beyond
pirates and Polly wants a cracker to a new kind of animal history, one conscious of the critical and ironic mirror
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parrots hold up to human society.
  Parrot Parenting Carol Frischmann,2014-10-21 From the tiny parakeet to the giant hyacinth macaw, not all parrots
place the same demands on their parents. Parakeets, conures, cockatiels, lories;the parrot family consists of the
most popular pet birds, each offering keepers their unique characteristics and exotic beauty as well as their
specific requirements. Bird expert and author, Carol Frishmann has written a must-have book for every parrot
parent-to-be, an all-in-one guide that will remain indispensable in every bird home, regardless of the size,
trainability, or personality of the feathered child. More than a selection guide, Parenting a Parrot offers all
the information owners need to know about feeding, caring for, and training their chosen parrot. Though both good
talkers, the eclectus parrot may be quieter than the cockatoo, but he's not nearly as cuddly. Parenting a Parrot
tells owners what to expect from their parrots and how to get the most out of their avian companions.INSIDE THIS
BOOK:Finding and purchasing the ideal parrotDescriptions and needs of the most popular twenty parrot
speciesComprehensive positive-reinforcement-based training chapter, including trick training, talking, and
training a flighted birdLiving with a parrot, including establishing daily routine, socializing, housing, home
safety, and cleanlinessThe parrot's meal plan: diets, organic and natural options, and special needsUnderstanding
parrot behavior, enrichment strategies, and problem solvingGrooming, health care, first aid, and senior
careParenting tips highlighted in sidebars in each chapterLists of recommendations for best talkers, quietest
species, trick experts, beginner's birds, etc.Includes detailed species descriptions of these parrots:African
GreysAmazonsBourke's ParkeetsCaiquesCockatielsCockatoosConuresEclectusLineolated ParakeetsLories and
LorikeetsLovebirdsMacawsParakeets/BudgiesParrotletsPionusPsittaculasQuaker ParakeetsSenegals and Other
PoicephalusPlus: Brotogeris, Great-Bills, Kakarikis, Rosellas, Hawk-Headed Parrots, Vasa Parrots
  Memoirs of a Parrot Devin Scillian,2016-05-01 Join a brilliant, but stubborn, parrot as he endures the banality
of the pet store before being purchased by an equally insufferable young man. But while things between parrot and
owner get off to a rocky start, the delights of having a pet (or human) bring them both around in the end. From
author Devin Scillian and illustrator Tim Bowers of the Memoirs series, this is sure to please fans new and old.
  Parrots Mike Parr,Tony Juniper,2010-07-30 This is the first book created primarily for the field identification
of parrots, one of the most familiar and colorful groups of birds. From the mighty. macaws to the diminutive pygmy
parrots, the 350 species of parrots include cockatoos, parakeets, lovebirds, and Budgerigar. Most are brightly
colored or even gaudy, but a few are drab, and some are nocturnal and flightess. Parrots, found throughout most of
the warmer regions of the world, occur in greatest numbers in Australasian and South America. This book includes
88 superb color illustrations of every species and most identifiable subspecies of parrot, as well as range maps
of their locations. It offers many firsthand insights into the ecology of each species, vocalizations, life cycle
characteristics, and geographical variation. It also provides up-to-date information on the conservation status of
those species of parrots that are threatened or endangered.
  Alex the Parrot Stephanie Spinner,2012 This book examines how Alex the African grey parrot changed our knowledge
of the intelligence of these beautiful birds.
  The Ultimate Parrot Barett Watson,Michael Hurley,Mike Hurley,2000 The parrot is now one of themost popular pet
birds, and bird-keepers are becoming increasingly ambitious in the varieties and numbers they keep. In The
Ultimate Parrot, editor Barrett Watson has recruited a star-studded panel of experts to give the most
comprehensive advice to date on caring for parrots. The parrot is traced back to its wild state, and parrot
habitats are examined in order to give a better idea of the pet parrot's requirements. Parrot behavior comes under
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the microscope, with a fascinating section on talking parrots. A leading avian veterinarian supplies an A-Z
listing of commonn health problems and diseases.
  Manual of Parrot Behavior Andrew Luescher,2008-01-09 This authoritative reference, the first of its kind, is a
necessary addition to the library of any practitioner or behaviorist who sees avain companion animals. Because of
their beauty, intelligence, playfulness and ability in mimicry, parrots are the most widely kept companion birds.
It is estimated that more than half of the psittacine cases presented to clinicians are the result of behavioral
problems-problems inherent to captivity. Bringing together a host of international experts on avian behavior,
Manual of Parrot Behavior explores the many facets of psittacine behavior, both normal and abnormal. The book not
only provides readers with a solid understanding of the basic principles of psittacine behavior but also offers
useful techniques of diagnosis and treatment for specific problems. Covers both normal and abnormal parrot
behavior Offers practical techniques on diagnosis and treatment of behavior problems Written by a team of
international experts on avian behavior A necessary addition to the library of any practitioner of behaviorist who
sees avian companion animals
  Parrots of the Wild Catherine A. Toft,Timothy F. Wright,2015-11-16 Parrots of the Wild is an exhaustive
compendium of information about parrots, from their evolutionary history to their behavior to present-day
conservation issues. A must-have for anyone interested in these amazing creatures. —Irene M. Pepperberg, Professor
at Harvard University and author of Alex & Me: How a Scientist and a Parrot Discovered a Hidden World of Animal
Intelligence—and Formed a Deep Bond in the Process If you like parrots then you'll love this book. From their
evolutionary past to their modern-day love lives, Parrots of the Wild presents a suitably captivating read. I
thought I knew a lot about parrots--until I delved into these pages. —Tony Juniper, author of What Has Nature Ever
Done for Us? and Spix’s Macaw: The Race to Save the World’s Rarest Bird Parrots of the Wild explores recent
scientific discoveries and what they reveal about the lives of wild parrots, which are among the most intelligent
and rarest of birds. Catherine A. Toft and Tim Wright discuss the evolutionary history of parrots and how this
history affects perceptual and cognitive abilities, diet and foraging patterns, and mating and social behavior.
The authors also discuss conservation status and the various ways different populations are adapting to a world
that is rapidly changing. The book focuses on general patterns across the 350-odd species of parrots, as well as
what can be learned from interesting exceptions to these generalities. A synthetic account of the diversity and
ecology of wild parrots, this book distills knowledge from the authors’ own research and from their review of more
than 2,400 published scientific studies. The book is enhanced by an array of illustrations, including nearly
ninety color photos of wild parrots represented in their natural habitats. Parrots of the Wild melds scientific
exploration with features directed at the parrot enthusiast to inform and delight a broad audience.
  Sally Blanchard's Companion Parrot Handbook Sally Blanchard,1999
  The Parrot Who Owns Me Joanna Burger,2002-05-14 Seventeen years ago, when she adopted a neglected parrot, Burger
entered one of the most complex relationships of her life.
  Love & Feathers: What a Palm-Sized Parrot Has Taught Me About Life, Love, and Healthy Shannon Cutts,2015-10-01
When Shannon Cutts and Pearl first meet, she is still mourning the sudden passing of her first cockatiel, Jacob.
The last thing she wants to do is to fall in love with another baby parrot! But one look at the tiny grey ball of
fluff and Shannon just knows–he is love with wings, and they are meant to be together. A lifelong parrot lover but
by no means experienced at caring for cockatiels, Shannon quickly assumes the role of eager student, with Pearl as
her willing and equally eager teacher. From negotiating victuals preferences to socializing with the parrot-
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phobic, making home improvements to avoiding the dreaded V.E.T., Shannon learns from her feathery sidekick how to
meet his basic needs, offer extra enrichment, nurture and care for him, and be nurtured and cared for in return.
Pearl, in turn, opens a window for Shannon into a refreshing new world full of self-acceptance, self-respect,
trust, laughter, love, and FUN. In Pearl’s world, everyone is a potential new friend, every mirror reflects
prettiness, every meal is a celebration of good food and good company, and each new day is a great day to
celebrate being YOU. Today, 12 years after their first meeting, Shannon and Pearl are still blissfully joined at
the beak. Love & Feathers, a book based on the popular blog by the same name, is their story.
  The Complete Parrot Arthur Freud,1995-07-10 A gorgeous celebration of this intriguing bird, The Complete Parrot
is the ideal guide for the contemporary enthusiast of macaws, Amazons, lories and all the other members of this
large, varied family of living feathered jewels. The Complete Parrot is abundantly illustrated with a lush
collection of vibrant color photographs representing species from around the world.
  Parrots of the World Joseph M. Forshaw,2010-09-27 From the macaws of South America to the cockatoos of
Australia, parrots are among the most beautiful and exotic birds in the world--and also among the most endangered.
This stunningly illustrated, easy-to-use field guide covers all 356 species and well-differentiated subspecies of
parrots, and is the only guide organized by geographical distribution--Australasian, Afro-Asian, and neotropical.
It features 146 superb color plates depicting every kind of parrot, as well as detailed, facing-page species
accounts that describe key identification features, distribution, subspeciation, habitat, and status. Color
distribution maps show ranges of all subspecies, and field identification is further aided by relevant upperside
and underside flight images. This premier field guide also shows where to observe each species in the wild,
helping make this the most comprehensive and user-friendly guide to the parrots of the world. The only parrot
guide to focus on geographical distribution Covers all 356 species Features 146 color plates depicting all species
and well-differentiated subspecies Provides detailed facing-page species accounts that describe key identification
features, distribution, subspeciation, habitat, and status Includes color distribution maps Shows where to observe
each species in the wild
  The Story of the Gray African Parrot who was Rescued by the Little Sailor Boy in the River Garden Harry
Gringo,1860
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storytelling. Indulge your senses in prose, poetry, and knowledge. Download now to let the beauty of literature
and artistry envelop your mind in a unique and expressive way.
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